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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 4th March 2022

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Holiday Dates
16th March
Church

23rd March
Church

6th April

Church Easter Service

8th April
School Closes for Easter holidays

25th April
School Opens

2nd May

Bank Holiday – School closed

27th May
School Closes for half term holidays
& PD Days

9th June

School Opens

21st July
School Closes for summer holidays 
5th September
School Opens
21st October
School Closes for Half Term

31st October
School Opens

20th December
School Closes for Christmas Holidays
4th January 
School Opens 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 World Book Day
This week we enjoyed celebrating World Book Day with each child creating a beautifully decorated book bag in school. Our classes have enjoyed a range of activities including: sharing favourite books, learning more about much-loved authors, BBC live lessons, making book marks, designing characters and reading for pleasure. 

Staff Car Park

Can we please ask that Parents/Guardians do not use the staff car park whilst dropping off or collecting children from school.  This applies to all Nursery drop offs and Seaton Crew.  This is for Health and safety and school insurance purposes. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Year 2 Visit to The Locomotion Museum

On Thursday, Year 2 pupils visited the Locomotion Museum in Shildon.  This trip was organised to go alongside the learning in class of George Stephenson who invented the first Steam Engine. During the trip the children got to look at images from the past, handle artefacts and complete a scavenger hunt in the museum. The children were thoroughly engaged throughout the day and a great time was had by all.

Red Nose Day Friday 19th March

Please help us to support Red Nose Day by wearing something red (non-uniform) to school on Friday 19th March. School Council have organised some fun activities for all classes to enjoy throughout the day.  We will kindly accept any donations via ParentPay using the link below https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6076 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any cash donations 

Workshops for Parents
mental health training for parents and carers in Teesside is available.
Donations to Ukraine

Hartlepowerhub are collecting medical supplies for Ukraine. The supplies can include:

· Paracetamol

· Ibuprofen

· Calpol (home bargains 99p)   

· Nappies and Baby Wipes 

· Bandages 

· Disposable Gloves 

· Eye washes / Sterile Wipes

· New Quilts or Blankets

· Pictures Made by Other Children (these will be placed in the boxes) 

· Any other medical supplies or first aid equipment

PLEASE DO NOT DONATE TOYS, CLOTHES OR FOOD 

If you wish to donate please send your donations into school on or before Friday, 11th March in readiness for collection on Monday 14th March.
Revised Covid Guidance

Following the announcement from the government last week you will be aware of the changes to the Covid guidance as the country moves towards ‘living with Covid’.   A link to the revised public health guidance is here:-
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts
 Whilst the guidance confirms that there is no longer a legal requirement to self-isolate, the public health advice remains that if your child has symptoms of Covid (a new continuous cough, high temperature or changes to sense of taste or smell) or a positive test they must stay at home and should not attend school.  If they do have these symptoms you should order a PCR test and your child should stay at home whilst waiting for the result. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started (or the day their test was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another one the next day. If both these tests results are negative, they should return to school as long as they feel well enough to do so and do not have a temperature.   We will continue to follow control measures in school including good hygiene, cleaning regimes and ventilation.”
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








